




 
School News 

 

 ADVANCEMENT DIRECTOR NEEDED: St. 
Vincent de Paul Parish and School in Wheeling, W.Va., 
seeks a dynamic, goal oriented Advancement Director to 
oversee its development, enrollment management and 
marketing functions. Key responsibilities include 
assisting with parish giving initiatives, school annual 
fund and tuition assistance programs, coordinating 
special events and campaigns for facility improvement, 
donor communications and database management. 
Bachelor's Degree in Marketing, English, Business or 
related discipline and 5 years of experience in a 
professional setting required. Experience in a Catholic 
school environment preferred.  Position requires 
excellent interpersonal and written communication skills, 
proficiency with SQL database as well as the Microsoft 
Office suite. Some evening and weekend work 
required. Minimal travel. For more information and to 
see a job description, visit the school website at 
www.stvincentschool.org  or   
www.stvincentparish.org . Resumes may be sent to: 
 Monsignor Paul Hudock, Pastor 
 St. Vincent de Paul Parish 
  Wheeling, WV 26003 
 

SVS FACILITIES SUPERVISIOR NEEDED: St. 
Vincent’s School is in need of a Facilities Supervisor 
for our school. Duties and expectations include: 
 Commitment to the mission of the parish and 

school  
 Work experience in minor repair work, including 

carpentry and painting. 
 Divide time between grade school and the parish 

(25 hours at school, 15 hours at the parish weekly) 

 Open school during school year 

 Work the summer months on deferred 
maintenance 

 Ability to recruit, train, and support volunteer 
workers 

 Ability to work independently 

 Ability to lift 50 pounds 

 Must provide own transportation for job related 
duties 

 Ability to be on call for emergencies 

 Must complete background check 

 Must complete Sexual Abuse Prevention Program 
required by the Diocese 

Resumes may be sent to: Msgr. Paul Hudock, Pastor, 
St. Vincent de Paul Parish, 2244 Marshall Avenue, 
Wheeling, WV 26003. 

On May 5th, St. Vincent’s 8th graders visited the 
TEAL lab at Central to do some research on their DC 
trip. They had a great time using the technology! 

***************************************** 
NEWS FROM CCHS: 

 We are now registering for incoming 
freshmen and transfer students please call 304
-905-6228 to schedule.   
  Check out our website at 

www.cchsknights.org for up to date sports and 
activities.�� 

REGISTRATION FOR SVS:  
St. Vincent’s School is accepting new 
registrations at this time. You may visit 
the school office to apply or apply online at: 
www.stvincentschool.org 
  To arrange a tour of our school or for any 
questions, call the school office at 304-242-5844. 

RENEW YOUR KROGER CARD: If you have 
your Kroger card attached to St. Vincent’s School 
for the school to get a percentage of your purchases, 
it is time to renew it. Go to Kroger.com, click 
community, then choose Community Rewards. (You 
will either need to set up an account or sign in with 
your e-mail and a password), then enroll now. At the 
bottom of the next screen, under Community 
Rewards, click Enroll to earn money for your 
school. Our school number is: 80470. Enter the 
school number and St. Vincent de Paul Parish 
School will show on your screen. Click the circle 
next to the school name and then click enroll. Thank 
you for your continued support! Any questions, call 
Susie at the school—304-242-5844. 



Saturday—5:00 pm      
Servers:       Abby Hall, Morgan and Alden Stauver 
Greeters:       Betsy Martin and Nancy LaBrossse 
Lector/Announcer:  Cindy Perring 
Eucharistic Ministers:  Michelle Allen, Tom and 
 Michele McFadden, Barbara and Jim Roberts    

Sunday 8:00 Mass 
Servers:    Ellie, Max, and Daisy Reasbeck 
Greeters:   Nancy and Don Stenger 
Lector/Announcer:   Paul Dimmey 
Eucharistic Ministers:  Derek and Cindi Dimmey, Jim 
 Baller, Carolyn Brookover, Susie Koval 
 

    9:30 Mass 
Servers:  Miriam, Cecilia, and Marguerite DeMasi 
Greeters:   John Dudzik and Ellen Kuhar 
Lector/Announcer: Dorothy Dudzik 
Eucharistic Ministers:  Janet Bole, Marilyn  
 Delbrugge, Amy Bishop, Leo and Marsha 
 Boissy, Garry Ferrell, Need Someone 
 

11:30 Mass 
Servers:    Jack and Lucy Klug 
Greeters:    Jean Hohman and Nancy Freeman 
Lector/Announcer:   Dave Soloninka 
Eucharistic Ministers:   Mary Lou Kent, Janet  
 Thomas, Barb Napple, Bob Morgan, Janie Fox 

 

Masses This Weekend 
Saturday   May  28 (Feast of the Holy Trinity/Vigil) 
5:00 pm Don L. Seamon    
Sunday        May 29 (Feast of the Most Holy Trinity) 
8:00 am Agnes DiChiazza  
9:30 am  William Bokanovich (B) 
11:30 am  Louise Reddy 
10:30 am (OLSD)   All the People of our Parish 
 

Masses This Week 
 

Monday      May  30 
 7:50 am  Paul Bott (B) 
Tuesday  May  31 
7:50 am  No Mass 

7:00 pm  Blanche Naegele 
Wednesday  June 1 (St. Justin, Martyr) 
7:50 am  Clarence Pagendarm  
Thursday      June 2 (Sts. Marcellinus & Peter/Martyrs) 
7:50 am         Sam Elias (Anniv) 
Friday        June 3 (Most Sacred Heart of Jesus) 
7:50 am  Charlotte Bowers 
  

 Masses Next Weekend 
Saturday   June 4 (10th Ordinary Sunday/Vigil) 
5:00 pm William and Catherine Straughn (B)    
Sunday        June 5 (10th Sunday in Ordinary Time) 
8:00 am Margaret Kreitzer (Anniv)  
9:30 am  Josie Bokanovich 
11:30 am  Josephine Ammirante 
10:30 am (OLSD)   All the People of our Parish 

Mass Intentions 
Liturgical Minister Schedule  
for Next Weekend (June 4/5) 

Second Collections 
This Week (May 29)     Reduction of Debt 

Next Week (June 5)    Reduction of Debt 

(Miraculous Medal Novena  and Rosary before  7 pm Mass) 

Upcoming Dates to Remember:  
 

 May 30 Memorial Day—
Office Closed 

 June 4 Priesthood Ordinations 

 August 21   Parish Picnic—Levenson Shelter 

CONSECRATION OF CHILDREN TO 
OUR LADY OF GOOD HOPE:  The 
Marist Laity will again sponsor a 
Consecration of Children—born and unborn 
— on Sunday, May 29, after 11:30 Mass. . 

 

HEATHER MILLER MEMORIAL 
GOLF SCRAMBLE: This 4 person Golf 
Scramble will be held at Crispin Golf 
Club, Oglebay Park, on Friday, July 29. 

For information, call Joe McGlumphy at 740-391-
6001. 

ST. VINCENT’S SUMMER CAMP SPAGHETTI 
DINNER:  Thank you so much to all who supported our 
Spaghetti Dinner last Sunday! We raised over $1,500 for 
our Summer Camp!! We greatly appreciate the 
continued support of our parish! 


